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September 2020
    Elections are scheduled for November with nominations in 
October.   We need people to step up and serve our group. Offices 
are President, Vice President, Secretary, Treasurer and Historian. 
We also need an Event Coordinator and Newsletter Editor    

Happy Fall everyone,
I am loving the cooler temperatures! We are hoping to have a meeting in October and will 
provide venue and time information in the October Newsletter. The Fall Wine Festival is still not 
a sure thing but we will do our Show and Sale if it does happen. It will be in the Theaters new 
Palace Art Center instead and will be more expensive. 

The Willcox Visitor Center is moving into the City Hall (Depot) building and we will be moving 
our exhibit there from the old VC building in the near future.

Willcox Art League information is available at:
www.willcoxartleague.com

www.facebook.com/willcoxartleague

For information about the San Pedro River Arts Council go to:
http://www.sprarts.org/home.html 

For information about the Tombstone Association of the Arts
http://www.tombstoneartgallery.com 

Contact Info
Art League of Willcox
P.O. Box 333
Willcox, Arizona
85644

Email
WAL@willcoxartleague.com
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